Willmott Dixon Construction Newsletter

A New Primary School for Glyn-coch





Dear Neighbour,

July 2025

Welcome to your first construction update from the team at Willmott Dixon Construction!

Please refer to the 'Get in touch' section to the right-hand side to learn more about the site team – James and John. Our Emergency Out of Hours contact numbers are also displayed if required.

The project is currently in its early stages on site. We are working on constructing the car park to allow for our larger site welfare to be installed towards the end of this month. This will also allow for on-site parking for our staff and operatives. Regarding the building of the new school, we have started to build up the ground levels to allow us to commence the construction of the foundations soon.

We have also got 2 QR codes displayed on the right. The first one, on the left – is our Willmott Dixon website. The second on the right – is a link to the Fern Criw YouTube channel, where the students will be providing their own updates on the project! We will be updating you via this newsletter throughout the duration of the project. In the meantime, if there are any questions that you have, please get in touch with us.

Many Thanks, Willmott Dixon Site Team



Building Manager

John Coalter john.coalter@willmottdixon.co.uk



Assistant Building Manager
Antony Rees
Antony.Rees@willmottdixon.co.uk



Emergency Out of Hours 0845 7335533 / 07976136349



Cymunedau Dysgu Cynaliadwy
Sustainable Communities for Learning





Willmott Dixon Construction website



Fern Criw YouTube Channel



We Value Your Feedback

For any complaints or compliments please contact the above personnel or our Willmott Dixon Cardiff Office:

Global Reach (Wing A) Celtic Gateway Dunleavy Drive, Cardiff, CF11 0SN

T: 029 2022 1002 F: 029 2038 8206